Fan Window Repair

The fan window over the front entrance to the Sanctuary was classified by our architect, Roger Panek, to be in serious need of repair. It has become apparent this summer that this repair needs to be done sooner than later.

The cost of this repair is \$3000. The Finance Committee has recommended to the Board that this amount be rerouted from our fuel oil reserve account, which they anticipate will not be needed in the foreseeable future, to cover the cost of this work. The Board endorsed this recommendation at their Aug. 11 meeting.

Because the expenditure is over \$2000 of non-budgeted money, congregational approval is needed to pay for this project.